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The Historic Detroit Church Photos of Stan Kaftan 
Part 2 of 2 

 
We continue with more of Stan Kaftan’s photos from the 

Facebook group “I Went to Catholic School in Metro Detroit”. 

This repository of historic photos of Detroit area Catholic 

churches and schools contains many pictures of lesser-known 

closed or remodeled churches from their glory days in the mid 20th 

century. Many more photos may be viewed on that page. 

 

Of the churches in last week’s column, only St. Mary Student 

Chapel in Ann Arbor remains open, albeit drastically remodeled. 

Of this week’s churches, St. Martin of Tours has been mothballed 

and could potentially be reopened, though it is in bad shape. 
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St. Brigid, Detroit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Dominic, Detroit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Patrick, Detroit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      St. Martin of Tours 

                                                                      Detroit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Tue. 03/18 6:00 PM: High Mass at St. John Resort Chapel, 

Plymouth (Tuesday in the Second Week in Lent) 
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